
Hello Coaches, 

 

Thornlea is hosting a senior boy’s Tournament on Thursday January 

9th and Friday January 10th. 

 

We are looking to host an 8 team tournament.  

Each team will play minimum of 3 games.  

Cost will be $350, payable by cheque to Thornlea Secondary 

School. 

 

If you are interested, please email me 

 

Mr. Ralph Moghaizel  

Head Coach, Senoir Boys Basketball 

Thornlea Secondary School 

ralph.moghaizel@yrdsb.ca  


